Jefferson Community
Health Center

Phone: (402) 729-3351 2200 H St.
FAX: (402) 729-2102 P.O. Box 277
Fairbury, NE 68352

June 26, 2015

RE: Letter of Recommendation
To whom it may concern:

Beckenhauer Construction has been the general contractor on our completed patient room and ancillary
department renovation project. The project, originally scheduled for 30 months, was completed five
months early. This multi-phase project required extensive planning to enable the construction to
progress forward, while at the same time allow the hospital to continue to provide care to the
community. All of this has been accomplished in an efficient manner ahead of budget.

The team from Beckenhauer, that we have had the pleasure to work with, has been professional and
respectful of our staff. Our staff has had nothing but positive comments about how friendly they are
and how easy they are to work with. Beckenhauer has also done an excellent job in coordinating sub-
contractors and holding them accountable to timelines and high quality work.

While { don’t anticipate another project in the near future, | would not hesitate to use Beckenhauer
Construction again should that occur. | would highly recommend Beckenhauer for your future
construction needs and would be willing to address any questions that you may have.

Sincerely,

Chad Jurgens
CEO

Jefferson Community Health Center
(402) 729-3351

Professional Care R il Personal Service
Right Here at Home!




